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UNIVERSITY-WIDE COMMITTEES:  
Faculty and Staff Insurance and Benefits Committee: John Young said the committee has not met since the February Staff Congress 

meeting. The committee will meet on March 15. He said the MSU News incorrectly reported about the lactation rooms recommendation 

made by Staff Congress. John noted that the recommendation was originated by the Women’s Faculty Caucus. Orville Herndon said the 

MSU News staff have been notified of the correction. 

 

Intercollegiate Athletic Council: No report. 

 

Naming Campus Facilities Committee: On behalf of Tim Williams, Faculty Regent Katherine Farmer said the Board of Regents 

approved the proposal to name the Lovett Auditorium lobby the Charles and Marlene Johnson Lobby.  

 

Judicial Board: Leanna Linn McClure reported that the Judicial Board met on March 12, and the meeting details cannot be discussed.   

 

Sick Leave Appeals Committee: No report.  

 

International Studies Advisory Committee: Laura Lohr said she was unable to attend the committee meeting which was held when 

Staff Congress was meeting. She provided the current and anticipated enrollment numbers of international students. The Associate 

Provost Position has been eliminated. Dr. Renae Duncan will be teaching classes. Faculty will report to Dr. Arant or Dr. Jackson. The 

Blackburn Science Building will house the offices for Education Abroad and the 


